
Notes from the Milton CC Casey Road Land Protection Sub-committee Meeting 

Tuesday, June 6, 2017 at 5:30 pm in the Emma Ramsey Center 

Present: Cynthia Wyatt, Karen Golab, and Virginia Long and Guest Charlie Ek 

 

The minutes of the last meeting were approved. 

Cynthia reported that Barry Carr has resigned from the CC and this sub-committee because he has a 

new job. 

Cynthia drafted a formal request to Public Works to remove a shack on the Casey Road property. Charlie 

Ek informed us that there is a second shack as well, both likely used for hunting. Cynthia will modify the 

letter to include the second shack and the committee unanimously approved her letter. 

The fish species inventory on Lyman Brook is postponed until June 22. Charlie will assist Jason Smith, to 

show him the location. 

Charlie offered to prepare a topographical trails map of the Casey Road property. 

We discussed Virginia’s draft letter to MMRG to ask them to help complete and hold an easement on 

the property. Charlie filled in the species of wildlife observed there. We decided to tone down offers of 

assistance in fundraising, to add a sentence about the Salmon Falls Watershed and another about 

contiguous conservation land (and provide a map showing them) and a few other edits were made. 

Virginia will make these edits and send out the letter to Cynthia and Karen and Karen, as Chair, will sign 

and send it to Patti Connaughton-Burns, Executive Director of MMRG. 

 

 

 

 

These notes are to the best of my memory. Please accept my best intent and feel free to make revisions! 

Respectfully submitted by Virginia 

 

 


